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March 12, 2012

Marlene 1-I. Dortch. Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th St. SW, Room 1W-A325
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Re: Notice of Relocation of Main Studio
WPJP (FM), Port Washington, WI #73051

On behalf of Starboard Media Foundation. lnc. Licensee of Station WPJP (FM), Port
Washington. WI. this is i'eport that the main studio for Station WPJP has been relocated to the
following address:

Station WPJP (FM)
2410 S Main St.. Suite A

West Bend, WI 53095
Ph: 877-291-0123

This location complies with Section 73.1125 of the Commission's rules in that the new
location is within 25 miles of the reference coordinates of Port Washington, WI.

Should there be any question regarding this notification, please contact undersigned
Counsel for Starboard.

Respectfully submitted

Denise B. Moline
Counsel for Starboard Media Foundation, Inc.

DBM:wp
cc: Amy Vanden Langenberg
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